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Reference: FOI 26090 BUCKS 14Y 
 
Subject: Eating Disorder 
 
I can confirm that the CCG does not hold information requested; please see response below: 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

 
1. How many Eating Disorder (ED) patients have been sent to 

Scotland for treatment, having received treatment at mental 
health units under your control each year from 2012 
through to 2017? 

 
• Please also stipulate the number of people who were 

referred from CAMHS services. 
• Please also stipulate how many EDs who were referred 

took up their place for treatment in Scotland. 
• Please divide figures by treatment unit and lay your answer 

out in a table. 

 
Buckinghamshire CCG does not hold this information. The 
information and data that relate to these questions is held by Oxford 
Health NHS Foundation Trust and NHS England (NHSE). In-patient 
eating disorder services are commissioned by NHSE and not local 
CCGs.  If you would like to redirect your request please follow the 
links: 
 
Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust 
 
NHS England 

2. Please outline in a similar table to the one above, how 
many ED patients have been transferred from your care to 
another authority's care (this includes abroad). 

 
• For each case please stipulate where they have been 

transferred to. 
 

Please see the response to question 1. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 01 May 2018, and has been authorised for release by Robert 
Majilton, Deputy Chief Officer and Director of Sustainability & Transformation for NHS Buckinghamshire CCG.   
 

http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/about-us/governance/freedom-of-information/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/contact-us/foi/

